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1.0 Reason for Exempt

1.1 NA

2.0 Recommendations

2.1  The Committee’s recommendations are sought in accordance with section 17 of the Public
Health Act 1925

3.4 Purpose of Report

3.1  With reference to the item for street naming and numbering at the Committee on the 30™ July 02
in connection with the development off Woodville Road, Overseal.

The Committee will recall that the agreed name was Hannah’s Yard

It is understood that the previous owner of the land is not happy with the selected name and
tequests that an alternative is considered.

The new name suggested is Rosedene View which is named after the property at the front of the
development.

The Royal Mail and the Developer are in agreement with the new suggestion.

As the development has only just commenced on ground works no effect will be made to future
owners at this stage.

1t is hoped that the Committee will look on this suggestion favourably.

4.6 Executive Summary

4.1 None
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